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Summary 

This bill broadens the situations where a vehicle bearing dealer plates can be operated, to 
authorize use of the vehicle as a courtesy vehicle when various conditions are met. Among the 
requirements, the driver cannot be an employee of the dealer and the vehicle must be: 

▪ offered as part of repair or service on another vehicle; 

▪ provided at minimal or no cost; and 

▪ conspicuously identified as a courtesy vehicle. 
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